6th Form Volunteering Opportunities with AEN

2020-2021

In the Additional Educational Needs (AEN)department we are looking for willing volunteers to help our most vulnerable students.

- Paired reading two or three mornings a week during form time, to spend twenty minutes reading with Year 7 students. This has been a great success in previous years and we are very keen to continue it next year.
- In-class support one or two lessons a week, to go into KS3 lessons and offer some help to students who may be struggling. A great way to get some experience if you are thinking of working in education or child care.

If you are interested or would like more information, please contact Mr Holt in AEN:

Jholt@taptonschool.co.uk